
 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1/A.; 

hereinafter: the Company) regarding to the project, supported by the Hungarian State (hereinafter: 

the Project) - which announced by the Company on 16 December 2020 with the title: „A major 

health industry investment begins at Masterplast” – the Company informs the honorable Investors 

of the following: 

Today, as a result of the Project, the health care textile manufacturing plant established at the seat 

of the Company was handed over with the participation of the Minister of Finance. With the handing 

over of the plant, the Company completed the Project, during which it fully complied with the 

conditions of the non-refundable state subsidy. 
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